
Club since I was a freshman. I am also
a part of my school's speech and
debate team, math team, and a

member of my local library's teen
advisory board. Something I am

looking forward to this year is getting
to meet all of you, hopefully in person,
and working to make our community a

better place!
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WHAT MA SAYS
Division 15's Official Newsletter

YOUR NEW LTG

- DISTRICT
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- SPRING BOARD 

Hello Division 15! I am
Vivian Ma, your new

LTG! I am 16 years old
and a current
sophomore at

Rossview High School.
I have been in Key
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Meet Your New LTG

CONTACT ME:
vivian@ktkey.org

@ktdivision15



The 2021 DCON was the first ever
virtual DCON, and it was a great
success! I had a fantastic time getting
to participate in different activities
and meeting the board members. At
the convention, we elected our new
District Governor, Dalton Adams,
who I am sure will lead us through a
great year! 
Also, congratulations to Rianne
Brown from Rossview High School
for being elected the most
outstanding Key Clubber in our
division!

Key Club's KT-District recently held their spring board meeting,
which is a meeting for the board members to get to know one
another and prepare for the year ahead. It was great for me to
meet the lieutenant governors from other divisions, and we set
up some great goals for the new year! 

DISTRICT CONVENTION RECAP

New and old board
members gathered
together at DCON

round table

SUCCESSFUL SPRING BOARD



Having club contacts with which I can
contact you is key for operations to
run smoothly this year. In order for
me to distribute information to all of
you, please send me an email with
your new Key Club officers and their
email addresses. This way, you will
receive the latest updates and
information. If you haven't held officer
elections yet, you can do so in person
or through zoom. Please contact me if
you need assistance! 

CLUB CONTACTS

DIVISIONAL COUNCIL MEETING
I will be holding a Divisional Council Meeting on Sunday,
May 30th, so mark the date on your calendar! This meeting
is a way for me to get to know you and your club, as well as a
chance for you to meet me. I highly encourage your
attendance, as this is a great way to get involved and
prepare for the next school year. More information will be
distributed, so stay on the look out, and don't forget to send
in your new officers' information, so they can join too!



CALENDAR OF EVENTS

October 1, 2021

October 16, 2021

November 1-5, 2021

December 1, 2021

May 30, 2021

February 1, 2022

Divisional Council Meeting

Annual Dues Become Payable

Dollywood Fall Rally

Key Club Week

Annual Dues Become Delinquent

Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended


